
 

 
 

   Hoffman-Schaumburg Council #6964 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Alleluia! 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------, 

4th. Degree Exemplification on May 20, 2017 in Oak Brook, IL:  
Our council has a few potential 4th.Degree Candidates going. If you are thinking about it but need a tuxedo, 

please read the full page flyers at the end of this newsletter for tremendous discounts on tuxedoes and if you 

want, Regalia. You are NOT going to beat their prices. The regalia is not needed for the degree. 

 

If you are a 4th. Degree Knight and want to attend and be in the Honor Guard, please meet at the Hilton Hotel 

in Oak Brook by 9:30 A.M. on 5/20/2017. There will be a number of Sir Knights attending. If you want to 

attend the banquet afterwards, you must get your reservations in early. Many of our council's knights do attend. 
 

Hilton Chicago/Oak Brook Hills Resort &Conference Center 

3500 Midwest Rd.  

Oak Brook, IL  60523 US 

Hosted by Fr. Frank Anksorus Council #6521 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Membership Drives: will be held at the following churches on the dates marked below. Please double 

check with the events calendar on our Uknights website. 

 

St. Hubert on Saturday, April 29th & Sunday April 30th before and after all masses. 

St. Matthew on Saturday, May 6th. and on Sunday May 7th. before and after all masses. 

Church of the Holy Spirit, on Saturday, May 20th. and on Sunday May 21st. before and after all masses. 

Kevin Thomas would appreciate all the help he can get at any of the masses. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

Knight Lines 
April, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 



Elite Stars Big Check; In our continued support of the "Elite Stars" their work with the children and for all 

the major help they provide at our I.D. Drive  handing out Tootsie Rolls, we proudly presented them with a 

check for $2500.00 at GiGi's Playhouse where the girls were working out. 

 

PGK Joe Tuccori, DGK John Vlnka, GK Rick Froelich, PGK Ken Szott 

and some of the young women from Elite Stars! 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

CPR Training:  

The Council's Life Saving CPR event was held on Monday, March 27th. at Church of the Holy Spirit. It was run 

by the Schaumburg Paramedics, Donnie & Jeannine and was an Excellent presentation! There were 21 members  

& family that attended. The well qualified paramedics clearly, concisely and fully demonstrated & explained 

the procedure to administer CPR and the proper use of an "AED" (Automated External Defibrillator unit) as 

well as the Heimlich maneuver on adults as well as infants.  

Remember, you should renew your Certification every 2 years. 

Thanks to PGK Bill Clark for arranging this fine, informative and possibly life saving program. Great Job. 

   
         Donnie the paramedic demonstrates proper CPR      Kevin Thomas, Jerry Bromley, Walter & Laura Watts  Don Hall, Stefan Demczak & his wife,&Peter Stresino 
                    during a question & answer scenario                           demonstrate the proper use of an AED. 

    

  Jeanine demonstrates mouth         Tim Figiel, Pete's Munnich & Skinder                  Jeanine watches at PGK Don Hall & the Watt's      Tom VanHavermaet & Don Hall  

       to mouth resuscitation.            simulate an emergency CPR procedure.                                   practice their techniques.                             practice on an infant doll. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 



Altar Servers Party: Our Council's Altar Server Pizza Party is coming up on April 27th. at the St. Hubert 

Ministry center (same place as last year). Altar servers from St. Hubert, St. Matthew, Church of the Holy Spirit 

and St. Marcelline are all invited. We need to get the word out to these servers and then they should notify us 

that they are coming. Deacon Larry Smith proudly chairs this event. Set-up is at 6 PM., Pizza served at 6:30 

PM. Please sign up to help and serve the young children as they serve us every Sunday at mass, it's an enjoyable 

event. The kids have fun! 

 
The  Knights that helped with the party last year. 

Immediately following the party, we will conduct the Knights of the Sword meeting there. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Men's Day of Renewal, Saturday March 18th at Holy Family Church: 

On that Saturday we gave witness that we were brought together as brothers and bound by our faith. 

Attending from our Council were Jim Bamberger, Ken Szott, Rick Froelich, John Vlnka, Pete Stresino, John 

Lozar & George Noonan. Guest Speakers for the day were; Jarrett Payton son of Walter Payton, Father Fred 

Licciardi from St. Hubert Church, Major General John Borling POW from the Hanoi Hilton, Father Terry 

Keehan of Holy Family Church & Grand Knight Tom Purvin of Holy Family Council 11981. All the speakers 

talked on issues that related to the men. They did quite an outstanding  job and should be commended for their 

efforts. It was a free event including a delicious hot lunch. We graciously thank Knight's Council 11981 for a 

wonderful and inspirational day at Holy Family Church. Well worth attending. 

 
                Jarrett Payton                                Fr. Fred Licciardi                   General John  Borling               Fr. Terry Keehan                                GK Tom Purvin 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Pancake Breakfast: will be held once again at St. Hubert in the ministry center on April 30th. It will start at 

8:00AM and last until noon. Stop in after mass for a great breakfast at a good price. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 
 
 
 



Adopt-A-Highway Program:  
Our ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY program is getting ready for takeoff on April 22, 2017. This first pickup day is 

very important to qualifying for the ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY sign to bear our Councils name. Once we have 

completed an initial successful pickup, the Township Highway Offices will have the sign created and positioned 

on Higgins Road. 

 

*Please note attached link to our website for sign up sheet. We highly encourage as many able bodied members 

as possible to participate in this program. 

 

This program will truly be a great contribution to the community and our council. It is equally important to note 

that the safety of our members is paramount to having a good time, working with fellow Knights, and enjoying 

the great outdoors. I would like to offer some of the following suggestions as we move forward with the 

program: 

 

1. You should be in good health to participate, some of the terrain is hilly. 

2. Proper preparation per the Safety guidelines is essential to your readiness. Please confirm (per 

instructions) you have watched the Safety video and read the Safety Guidelines. 

3. The weather conditions may be sunny, hot, dry, buggy, possibly a little wet, consider this a 2-3 hour outdoor 

task, proper clothing and protection is key to your good health. 

4. Per instructions, please bring a grab stick or broom handle with nail, to prevent excessive bending. A bucket 

can come in handy as well. 

 

We are to meet up at the Woodfield IHOP (1700 E.Higgins Road, Schaumburg) at 8:30AM. Ideally, we sign off 

on waivers, distribute vests and bags (supplied by Village), and get on road by 9AM. 

If you have a van or larger seating vehicle, we will not need as many vehicles to shuttle down the road. 

 

In closing, we look forward to a successful program so our Knights may continue to shine bright in our 

community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jerry Bromley  

Program Chair 

 

 Volunteers will need to watch a safety video before anything can happen. The initial kick off for us will be on 

April 22, 2017. More information at the next business meeting.  Here's a link to the YouTube video 

explaining the program and what to expect...https://youtu.be/jChNN6xb4ig 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Confirmations: There are Three confirmations scheduled and coming up soon with a request for an honor 

guard at each of them.  Please check your events calendar. They are: 

The Confirmation at St. Matthew on April 23rd at 3PM 

The Confirmation at St. Hubert on April 29th. at 10:00AM & 1:00PM (Luncheon Served) 

The Confirmation at Church of the Holy Spirit on June 10th. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dine to Donate Dates:  

The Very Successful Dine-To-Donate programs have raised over $2000.00 for our favorite charities this past 

year. Never before have we accomplished that much. All that participated deserve a big round of applause for 

your efforts. Without your efforts, this wouldn't have happened. 

The Dine to Donate @ IHOP Wednesday, February 22nd netted the Knights $205.00. 

The Dine to Donate @ Village Tavern on Monday, April 24th.     See also at the End of Newsletter! 

http://email.kofcknights.org/c/eJwNjb0OwiAYAJ8Gtjbw8VM6MDQmDmoY3UuhgCWtsZDo20tywy2Xc1rNzFKcNBA6EAaqo1IwGCntAARHnNRtTyEW2CjgqL13flQDcXIFvzJg3HFLFjkLN4gW4KxjKe8TsQnBtfE7aqm99U1fl2iM_FqeAv7o2_Nh7lMbnHYJ-bBz7ndf_j-PKiE


 

YOU ARE INVITED TO SUPPORT YOUR 

K of C’s 

‘DINE-2-DONATE’ EVENT 

Village Tavern and Grill 
901 W. Wise Road – Schaumburg – (847) 891-8864 

 

20% of the pre-taxed bill, minus any discounts, will be donated to the K of C’s 

- - - dine-in and carry-outs - - - 

MONDAY, APRIL 24TH  All Day:  11am to 11pm 

The Village Tavern and Grill Thanks You for assisting the K of C’s in their efforts to raise 

funds with our “Dine-2-Donate” event. We will do our best to provide a fun atmosphere with high 
quality food and service to make a memorable and profitable experience for you. 
 

Here’s how it works:   This is an all-day event, so you, your family, friends and business colleagues can  

      come for lunch, dinner or both (open to close).  Make sure you bring a flyer for each visit!  
 These flyers may be copied and passed out to anyone and everyone PRIOR to the scheduled event.  ANYONE suspected 

of passing out flyers on the day of the event on VTG property may cause a penalty deduction or forfeit the entire donation. 
Unfortunately, this clause was added due to past abuse of our charitable nature.  

 This flyer must be turned in to your server at the time of payment along with a copy of your bill in order to receive credit 
for the donation. Once you’ve left the building you may not return with a flyer to apply to a bill.  

 

HOFFMAN – SCHAUMBURG  COUNCIL 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL # 6964 

VILLAGE TAVERN & GRILL 

901 W. Wise Road - Schaumburg, IL 60193 - (847) 891-8866 
 

SUB-TOTAL CHECK AMOUNT: $ ____________ SERVER: _______________ TIME: _______ 

BEFORE TAXES AND ANY DISCOUNTS 

 

Please cut the above "Dine-to-Donate" ad/flyer out and bring with you to the restaurant. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Passwords: It has been asked of us a few times for the Wi-Fi passwords in different areas of St. Hubert 

church & School. What I have found out is the basement of the Church password is "GoHubertGo!" and the 

Dorothy Day room is "10917061D2". Please make note of this. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Regarding the Lou Malnati's Dine to Donate, we received a check in the amount of $1191.72 a week ago from 

Lou Malnatti's Corporate. We called Feed My Starving Children to line up a suitable date and presented our 

contribution to them Friday, March 31st. The money collected translates into 5,417 Meals or enough to feed 15 

children for 1 Year. We all did Great! You should be proud. 

  
Presenting the "Big Check" to John Schmeizel of "Feed My Starving  Children" are: 

DGK John Vlnka, John Schmeizel, Tom Senese, PGK Ken Szott, GK Rick Froelich, PGK Joe Tuccori, Tom VanHavermaet & GK Crispin Jones of St. Marcellines 

Giving John Schmeizel the real check on the right are GK Rick Froelich, FS Tom VanHavermaet & GK Crispin Jones from St Marcelline 



--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dine to Donate @ California Pizza Kitchen on Tuesday, March 14th. Financial results should be available at 

the next business meeting. Pictures of a few of the diners from that event are below! There were more of us 

there all the day long, just couldn't get everyone's picture. Thanks to all of you that showed your support! 

 
                PGK Joe Tuccori & my grandson Jacob                                   PGK Ken Szott & Barb Nies                                                      Dick & Holly Lambke 

 
   PGK George Noonan, John Norkus & Mary Ann Noonan                  Johanna & Stephen O'Donoghue &                                          Jim Elder & his wife 

                                                                                                                   Judy Norkus in the middle (JMJ)          

  
                            Tom & Sue Binder                                     Bill & Charlene Gulik                                       Mark & Jan Steece                                    Walter Watts 

 
  Phil Skultety & Tim Sweeney         St. Hubert Cantor Charlene & her husband                                  PGK John & Sandy Heavey                             Kevin Thomas 

***************************************************************************** 

 

 

 

 

 



District Free Throw Contest: Dean Hoppesch reports that Nora Smith and Emma Morrissey have 

advanced to the State Finals. However, Eli Aldana who made 21 out of 25 baskets, was beat out by a boy who 

hit 24 out of 25 baskets. That's some tough competition! These are young girls from St. Hubert and have made 

it this far. Eli had worn the crown as "State Champion" for his age group the last two years. Nora & Emma won 

their respective age groups and are moving on in the competition. Let's cheer them on as they represent our 

Council at state. Finals are April 8th. in Chatham,Illinois. 

 
Moving on in the Free Throw competition are Nora Smith & Emma Morrissey 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Our 40th. Anniversary Preparations: Preparations continue but we need some of your help to make 

this celebration/dinner special. I have already scanned a number of pictures for a possible Slide Show at the 

dinner. However, we would like to see more items that relate to the 40 year old Charter (which will be 

displayed) of our Council. We have a number of senior members that can possibly supply some stories, Awards 

or more pictures that we can use that night. We are shooting for an August dinner. Where, depends on the 

number of Knights, friends & widows that attend. Please give us a hand any way that you can. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Sick Call: Please let us not forget but to pray for Pope Francis, Archbishop Blase Cupich, all Bishops, Priests 

& Deacons in the Archdiocese, all of our Military at home & away.  Dave Duda, Joe Pruetting  from our 

council.. 

Additionally, Please pray for the souls of Roger Malinski's father and Kevin Thomas's mother who both 

recently joined our Lord this past week in heaven. 

As always, I welcome any of your help in putting together this newsletter. If you have any Knights of Columbus 

stories and or pictures that you would like to see in these letters, please forward them to me and I will do what I 

can. Much appreciated. A special Thanks goes out to John Norkus & Pete Stresino for a number of their 

pictures from the St. Patty's Party and the Village Tavern coupon and of GK Joe Tuccori.  SK John Vlnka. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Our Next Planning Meeting:  Thursday, April 6th., 7:00 P.M. @ St. Hubert  

Our Next Business Meeting:   Thursday,  April 20th.,  7:00 P.M.@ St. Hubert 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Food Pantry and the 40 cans for lent program: Please try to remember your 40 cans for lent as we 

near the deadline to bring in your donations. Tim Figiel will accept donations at any time and at any place. 

Thus far 2,376 lbs of food collected (but sadly 2,000 is from St. Hubert collections) and $310 checks/cash. This 

means our council has only brought in 376 lbs of food. We Can & Must do better! 

Ask our brothers to continue to bring cans/checks to meetings in April. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 



We as Knights are constantly asked "what it is that we do". Thinking about this I put together a small list of 

some of the things we do. There are probably more. You should be very proud of what you do, you deserve to 

be. Below is my list. (similar to our SP7 form). 
 
1.  We work as waiters at the "Women at the Well" lecture series at CHS. 
2.  We work as Bartenders at the "Taste of St. Hubert" fundraiser. 
3.  We donate to the St. Hubert "Track-a-Thon" 
4.  We Sponsor and facilitate a Stations of the Cross at St. Matthew during Lent. 
5.  We Sponsor a Family Mass for all Knights and their families at St. Hubert Church. Refreshments Afterwards.  
7.  We Run and Maintain a Water Booth at Schaumburg's "September Fest" to raise Council funds. 
8 . We Run, Maintain and Collect funds at our Intellectual Disability Drive (Tootsie Roll). All money collected is donated. 
9.  We Volunteer to help maintain the CHS Food Pantry, Organize, Unload Trucks and Distribute food. 
10. We Sponsor a once a year Certified CPR Training course with the Schaumburg Fire Dept. Paramedics. 
11. We march in Regalia and hand out Tootsie Rolls during the Hoffman Estates 4th. of July Parade. 
12. We hold a very popular St. Patrick's Day Party for the community, all net proceeds going to charity 
13. We march in Regalia at the Christopher Columbus parade in Downtown Chicago. 
14. We attend in Regalia as part of an honor guard at the Memorial Day Mass at St. Michael's Cemetery. 
15. We, are in Regalia, as an honor guard and attend most wake services and masses for members that have passed. 
16.We are in Regalia as an honor guard for all confirmations at all three churches as needed. 
17. We Sponsor and hold at least 2 Blood Drives a Year. 
18. We Hosted a Pancake Breakfast and donated all profits to St. Hubert School's Tuition Assistance Program. 
19. We Hosted a Pancake Breakfast and donated all profits to Church of the Holy Spirit. 
20. We Donate money yearly to the St. Hubert Job Network Ministry. 
21. We collect for the "40 Cans for Lent" program to support the CHS Food Pantry. 
22. We participate in the Father Michael J. McGivney  Golf Outing and Sponsor 2 Holes at the event. 
23. We publish a monthly Newsletter that shows our activities. 
24. We Host and Run a Council Picnic for all of our members. 
25. We actively Help set-up, cook, run, clean up  and take down the tents  at the St. Hubert Sharing Parish Picnic. 
26. We help out in all areas as needed at the Church of the Holy Spirit  "Family Fest Carnival" in June. 
27. We set up and run at least 4 "Dine to Donate" events each year. 
28. We Participate in a "Right to Life" Campaign & March. 
29. We participate in a "Baby Bottle" Campaign. 
30. We donate to the women's  outreach center 
31. We pass out "respect Life" literature on designated Sundays. 
32. We Sponsor and Run a Knights Free Throw Contest for the children. 
33. We Sponsor a children's "Advent/Christmas" party in December at ST. Hubert. 
34. We host, cater and serve at the "Altar Server Party" for all three of our council's churches. 
35. We purchase and distribute coats for  the "Coats for Kids"  program event. 
36. We conduct at least 4 First Degree inductions every year. 
37. We maintain a first degree team and back-ups. 
38. We conduct Spring & Fall membership drives at all three parishes. 
39. We participate in all 4th Degree exemplifications.  
40. We are going to participate in an "Adopt a Highway" program. 
41. We are going to work the "Special Olympics" this year. 
42. We run fundraisers at "Jewel Food Stores" for the CHS Food Pantry 
43. Serve Dinner at Catholic Charities at Christmas Time. 
44. Collect Christmas gifts at St. Matthew for the under privileged. 
45. Host numerous fundraising Sporting venues & events to raise money for charities. 
46. Host "Social Knights" to raise money for charities. 
47. Host a Chili Cook Off to raise money for charities. 
48. We sponsor, support and donate money to seminarians which is received in part from our Seminarian raffle. 
49. We honor members of the Newman Century Club. 
50. We worked with Wickstrom Ford in Barrington with the "BBQ for the Troops" campaign to raise money for our Veterans. 



Have You Opened Your 2016 IRA? Time Is Running Out  
by Pierre Zermatten - Field Agent 

  
Even if you or your wife participate in a 401k or 403b at work, you can contribute up to $5,500 for 2016 ($6,500 if you’re age 50 or 
over). Consider taking advantage of the Safe and Secure Knights of Columbus Retirement Annuity. Don’t miss out on your 2016 tax 

advantage. Open and fund an IRA by April 18th. 
The Benefits of a Knights of Columbus Retirement Annuity are:  

1) Excellent alternative to CD's  
2) Minimum interest rate guarantee, credited daily (worth more every single day)  

3) IRA option-may be set up as an Traditional IRA, Roth IRA, or S.E.P  
4) No upfront sales charge or annual fee 

 
 Safety:  

► Principal & Interest 100% guaranteed by the Knights of Columbus (Will never go down in accumulation value)  
► Financial strength of the Knights of Columbus 

 

 

 



---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

ILLINOIS STATE COUNCIL KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS CONVENTION: April 22nd. and 

23rd., the Illinois State Knights of Columbus hold their annual convention in Springfield, Illinois. Our council 

will be represented by GK Rick Froelich & DGK John Vlnka. We will then report back to our council, all that 

we learned this year. (of course pictures) 

   
                                                                                             Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception    

                                                                                                                  in Springfield 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

On Monday the 21
st 

Kevin Thomas attended the Sheil Assembly meeting of the 4
th

 Degree Sir Knights. Many 

things were discussed but mainly the one most talked about was the May 20
th

 4
th

 Degree Exemplification 

Ceremony being conducted at the Oak Brook Hilton in Oak Brook IL 

A member of the “THE MARQUETTE FOURS” (SEE ATTACHMENT) talked about their mission to support 

those Knights thinking of acquiring their 4
th

 degree and with the Exemplification coming up in May they 

wanted to let you know what they can do for you. 

They offer tuxedos, complete with cumber bum/tie/studs/cufflink/suspenders, for only $125. 

We all understand that the Regalia outfit is expensive, especially when you may only use them 3 or 4 times a 

year. 

They are offering, that if you buy your tux from them, they will loan you a full set of Regalia for the 

Exemplification event for FREE. 

You still have time to get your packet in for review. Complete attached document and contact me to complete 

and sign you FORM 4. 

Remember, you don’t have to OWN a Tuxedo and/or Regalia to be a 4
th

 Degree Knight. You MUST have a 

tuxedo for the Exemplification.  

You can rent but why rent when you can own one for the practically the same cost. 

If your decision to become a 4
th

 degree weighs on the cost of the Tuxedo, we may have a solution.  

Contact me, Kevin Thomas  at "kt0975@att.com"  for more information to possibly get a Tux at a greatly 

reduced cost. 

If you have any questions please contact me, SK Peter Skinder, your Grand Knight, SK Rick Froelich or your 

Deputy Grand Knight, SK John Vlnka. 

Read the flyers below. 



 

 



 

 



Corporate Communion:  Sunday, June 4th. at St. Marcelline church.  the St. Marcelline Council# 7694 

will be hosting a "Corporate Communion". All Councils in our Assembly are invited. There will be a Family 

Luncheon afterwards at Chandlers. Please read the notice below. Sounds like a Great Idea! Their current Grand 

Knight Crispin Jones & PGK Knight Rich Surma hope to see us all there. Please place this fine event on your 

schedule.  
 

"I'm reaching out to all the Councils in our Assembly.  I want to have an excellent turn out for the Bishop and 

St. Marcelline Parish" 

 The Honor Guard I am pushing for 10 consisting of:  Supreme Master, Vic Supreme Master, District 

Marshal and Assembly Commander and 4 Sir Knights 4th Degree (Red) 

 I need your help to pass the word 

 Call if you have any questions.                       Thanks  Rich Surma  630-830-1279 

 



 

 

 

 



Calling All White Sox fans: Our Grand Knight, Rick has asked that everybody in our Council consider 

going to the White Sox game described in the Flyer below. This could be the year of the White Sox! 

 



 

YOU ARE INVITED TO SUPPORT YOUR 

K of C’s 

‘DINE-2-DONATE’ EVENT 

Village Tavern and Grill 
901 W. Wise Road – Schaumburg – (847) 891-8864 

 

20% of the pre-taxed bill, minus any discounts, will be donated to the K of C’s 

 - - - dine-in and carry-outs - - - 

MONDAY, APRIL 24TH  All Day:  11am to 11pm 

The Village Tavern and Grill Thanks You for assisting the K of C’s in their efforts to raise 

funds with our “Dine-2-Donate” event. We will do our best to provide a fun atmosphere with high 
quality food and service to make a memorable and profitable experience for you. 
 

Here’s how it works:   This is an all-day event, so you, your family, friends and business colleagues can  

      come for lunch, dinner or both (open to close).  Make sure you bring a flyer for each visit!  
 These flyers may be copied and passed out to anyone and everyone PRIOR to the scheduled event.  ANYONE suspected 

of passing out flyers on the day of the event on VTG property may cause a penalty deduction or forfeit the entire donation. 
Unfortunately, this clause was added due to past abuse of our charitable nature.  

 This flyer must be turned in to your server at the time of payment along with a copy of your bill in order to receive credit 
for the donation. Once you’ve left the building you may not return with a flyer to apply to a bill.  

 

HOFFMAN – SCHAUMBURG  COUNCIL 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL # 6964 

VILLAGE TAVERN & GRILL 

901 W. Wise Road - Schaumburg, IL 60193 - (847) 891-8866 
 

SUB-TOTAL CHECK AMOUNT: $ ____________ SERVER: _______________ TIME: _______ 

BEFORE TAXES AND ANY DISCOUNTS 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 


